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Good morning.  I, and numerous responsible Oregonians I know, oppose this bill.  

Summarizing, (1) the record is devoid of evidence confirming that the bill, if it were to 

be come law, would produce the change its sponsors seek (there's a disconnect 

between the desired end and the bill itself), and (2) this bill, if passed, represents the 

beginning of a slippery slope, with reference to Oregonians' constitutional first 

amendment rights. 

 

Please do not vote in favor of a bill where the sponsors and supporters are unable to 

deliver evidence that passage would produce the result they say they seek. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Phil Gilbert 


